
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Kenosha County 
FROM: Keen Independent 
DATE: June 1, 2023 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Public Input Questionnaire for the Kemper Center/Anderson Arts Center 
Utilization and Business Plan 

The County of Kenosha has engaged Keen Independent to create a utilization and business plan for the 
Kemper Center/Anderson Arts Center campus. As part of this process, the Keen Independent study team will 
develop a plan that includes a measurable analysis of the campus and recommendations to guide Kenosha 
County’s long-range planning goals. 

This plan will be based on input from the public. Keen Independent invites you to participate 
in a public input questionnaire to help inform this plan. You can access this questionnaire by 
scanning the QR code or visiting qrco.de/Kemper.  

“Our objective is to study how Kemper Center and the Anderson Arts Center are currently 
being used, and to develop recommendations to optimize the facilities’ use and viability for 
many years to come,” said Kenosha County Executive Samantha Kerkman. “We welcome the 
public’s input as we develop this plan.” 

This questionnaire will be live during the month of June. 

You can also submit input regarding the Kemper Center/Anderson Arts Center Utilization and Business Plan 
by calling the project hotline at (262) 208-4572 or emailing the study team at 
KemperCenterPlanning@keenindependent.com. 

https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/7366276/Kemper-Center-Anderson-Arts-Center-Public-Input-Questionnaire
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